WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION
MINUTES/MEETING OCTOBER 18, 2001
7 P.M.

Call to Order: Present-Bruce Ecker, Chairperson
Janice Johnson, Commission Member
Norm Mutchler, Commission Member
John Yost, Airport Manager
Brenda Yost, Airport Manager

Absent-Bob Niederhauser Commisson Member
Bob Bauman, Commission Member
Mike Cherry, Public Works Director
Elizabeth Hartman, City Council Liaison

Approval of Minutes: Minutes of the September 13, 2001 meeting were reviewed and
approved by motion of Norman Mutchler and seconded by Janice Johnson.

Financial Report-Approval of Bills: The commission reviewed the Financial Report for
the month ended September 30, 2001. A check from the Heritage Days Committee in
the amount of $500.00 has been received but did not get on the financial report for
September. 2001. Brenda Yost presented a bill in the amount of $64.65 for the
painting of the Flag Pole, and reported that a flag needs to be purchased and suggested
that it be shown with lights at night. Financial Report and expenditures were approved.

Reports: John Yost reported that all bulbs have been replaced and the bill will be
presented next month.

New Business: The 2000-2001 Annual Report was presented and reviewed. Some
minor corrections were made. The Report will be submitted to the City Council.

No further business appearing, the meeting was adjourned. The next Airport

Commission Meeting was set for November 8, 2001 at 7:00 P.M.

Janice Johnson
Secretary,Pro Tem.



